
From: Melissa J. Ryberg
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 3:36 PM
To: Pat Flood; Melissa J. Ryberg
Cc: Rudy Collins
Subject: Camden Update 9-18-2017

Dear Camden Citizens – 
  
Below is a summary of items that have occurred at EWS from Saturday 9/09 through Friday 9/15.  My previous update 
covered the period through Friday 9/08. 
  
Pat. 
  

• Continued to ship Aluminum Processing Waste Cell leachate off-site for disposal 
• Industrial Waste Cell leachate was sent off site for disposal (received analytical data, shipped to new facility) 
• Treated Industrial Waste Cell leachate to prepare for off-site disposal 
• Performed routine daily gas system and cover operation and maintenance activities 
• Performed daily ammonia monitoring 
• Service and calibration performed on ammonia monitors 

o Stationary monitor near residential area removed for service to service pump.  Monitor expected to be 
back in service on 9-16-2017. 

o Stationary monitor on red barn calibrated and placed back into service 
o Portable monitor calibrated and functional 

• Continuing site clean-up and housekeeping activities 
• Repaired stormwater erosion and worked on perimeter drainage on Industrial Waste Cell 
• As a reminder, a public meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday September 19th at the Benton County 

Courthouse 
o Meeting to start at 6:00 pm with an informal information session 
o Will hold a formal presentation starting at 6:30 pm to brief Camden citizens on: 

 Activities at EWS since TDEC assumed operations 
 Recent groundwater findings 
 Upcoming cap construction 

o A question and answer session will be held after the formal presentation 
 
 

 
Patrick J. Flood, P.E. | Director 
Division of Solid Waste Management 
William R. SnodgrassTennessee Tower 
312 Rosa L. Parks Ave., 14th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
p. 615-532-0792 

Pat.Flood@tn.gov 
tn.gov/environment 
 



We value your feedback!  Please complete TDEC’s Customer Service Survey. 
 
 




